
 Dear First Presbyterian Church Family: 

 

We have now entered the season of Epiphany, which is that time that falls between Christmas and the 

season of Lent. The Epiphany event in our bible is the manifestation of Christ to the world in the story of 

the Magi in Matthew 2:1–12, which Rev. Doodle Harris preached about on January 1st. An “epiphany” is 
defined as a moment of sudden revelation or insight. So we will spend the next few weeks opening 

ourselves up to revelations and insights about God.  

 

I am preaching a sermon series entitled “Gifts that Keep on Giving” that will hopefully open our hearts 
and minds to some of the gifts that God gives us. I’m sure that many of you received and gave gifts 
around the Christmas holiday. Now that we are past Christmas, and the sometimes overly 

commercialized gift-giving season, we are going to focus on some of God’s unexpected gifts that we can 
enjoy not just in December, but throughout the year, and throughout our lives. These gifts that we will 

study over the next six weeks reveal themselves in new ways as time goes on. So, we are going to study 

the stories in the gospels that mark the start of Jesus’ earthly ministry and demonstrate these gifts that 
god extends to us, and are ours to receive and enjoy if we are bold and loving enough to accept them. 

On January 8 we studied the gift of “Committed Community” that is found in the baptismal vows we 
make every time we baptize a member of our church. Last week we studied the curiosity that God gives 

us to explore our faith and I shared about my daughter’s curiosity and her many questions. Next week 

we will study the call to bold action 

as read about Jesus gathering his 

first disciples in Matthew 4. The 

following week we will study the gift 

of prophetic challenge that we find 

in the Sermon on the Mount in 

Matthew 5. And we will conclude by 

reflecting on the gift of outrageous 

grace that is freely shared with us 

through the birth, life, ministry, 

death, and resurrection of Jesus. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us 

for this sermon series. You are also 

welcome to join us for the weekly bible study where we study these scriptures in-depth on Tuesday at 

noon. Or you can tune into the weekly podcast and YouTube video that Pastor Damen and I record 

called the “Monday Check-In” where we talk about these scriptures and themes. However you choose 

to engage, we hope you will journey with your family of faith during this season of Epiphany, and that 

you will have your eyes and hearts opened to new revelations and insights about God and your faith as 

we study the gifts of God that keep on giving. 

 

Your Servant in Christ, 

Pastor Greg 



 
 
 
 
 

We currently have 19 people 
Registered for the trip. 

There is still space  
Available. 

 
Deadline for registration 

For the Scotland Trip 
Is February 1, 2023. 

 
We hope you will consider 

joining us.   
 

For more information visit: 
https://bit.ly/FPCHScotland 
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Heirs Apparent Class meets Sundays at 9:15am in the 

Anderson Room. Grab a cup of coffee and join us! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Langenberg Lesson Applications for Spring 2023 are now available. 
Parent(s) of students in grades 1-12 may apply for up to $250 per semester to offset the cost of private 
music instruction.  Applicable areas of study include piano, voice, guitar, or any band/orchestral 
instrument. Grants are limited to one per child. Parent(s) must be members of First Presbyterian 
Church and students must be active participants in the church choir/music program. Although grants 
are renewable, parents MUST RE-APPLY EACH SEMESTER. 
Applications are available in the church office or on the church website and are DUE APRIL 1, 2023 



 



 

 

Monday 1/16 Church Office Closed- Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 1-3pm First Pres Pickleball PEACE Gym 

 6-8pm Mexican Folkloric Dance PEACE NE classroom 

 7-9pm Chorus of the Plains  Choir room 

Tuesday 1/17 10am-11am Staff Meeting In-person 

 12pm-1pm Bible Study Anderson Room/ZOOM 

 6:45pm Deacons Meet Anderson 

 7-8pm CCC Dog Obedience PEACE NE Classroom 

Wednesday 1/18 9:30am-10:30am PW Circles 1 & 2 Parlor 

 11:55am Noonday Book Club Sbbrooks52@gmail.com 

 1:15pm-2:15pm PW Circle 3  Library 

 5pm-6:45pm PreK-5th grade WNL Various 

 6:45pm-7:45pm Chancel Choir Choir Room 

 7:30pm-8:15pm Chancel Bells Bell Room 

 6:30pm-9pm Woodcarvers Basement 

Thursday 1/19 6pm-8pm Mexican Folkloric Dance PEACE NE Classroom 

 7pm-8pm Cub Scouts Scout Room 

Friday 1/20 10am-12pm Mahjong Ladies Room 111 

Saturday 1/21  United Harvest  

Sunday 1/22 8:30am-9:15am Taizé Service  Chapel 

 9:15am-10:15am Confirmation/Sunday School Hour Various 

 10am-10:30am HAW store open Narthex 

 10:30am Traditional Worship Service In-person/Facebook/Radio 

 11:30am-12pm HAW Store Open Narthex 

 5pm-7pm Jr. High/Sr. High Youth Group Various 

Monday 1/23 1pm-3pm 1st Pres. Pickleball PEACE Gym 

 5:30-6:30pm Foundation Board Meeting Anderson Room 

 6pm-8pm Mexican Folkloric Dance  PEACE NE Classroom 

 7pm-9pm Chorus of the Plains Choir Room 

Tuesday 1/24 10am-11am Staff Meeting In-person 

 11:45am-1:15pm Habitat for Humanity Board Parlor 

 12pm-1pm Bible Study  Anderson 

 7-8pm CCC Dog Obedience  PEACE NE Classroom 

Wednesday 1/25 11:55am Noonday Book Club Sbbrooks52@gmail.com 

 5-6:45pm PreK-5th grade WNL Various 

 6:45pm-7:45pm Chancel Choir Choir Room 

 7:30pm-8:30pm Chancel Bells Bell Room 

 6:30-9pm Woodcarvers Basement 

Thursday 1/26 5:30pm-7:30pm Session Meeting Anderson Room 

 6-8pm Mexican Folkloric Dance PEACE NE Classroom 

Friday 1/27 10am-12pm Mahjong ladies  Room 111 

Sunday 1/29 9:15am-10:15am Confirmation/Sunday School Hour Various 

 10am-10:30am HAW Store open Narthex 

 10:30am-11:30am Traditional Worship Service Sanctuary/Facebook/Radio 

 11:30am-12:30pm Annual Congregational Meeting Sanctuary 

 5-7pm Jr.High/Sr. High Youth Group various 
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First Presbyterian Church 

621 N. Lincoln Ave. 

Hastings, NE 68901 

402-462-5147 

fpc@fpchastings.org 
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